KNAPHEIDE

SINCE 1848

August 22, 2016

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Attention: VIN Coordinator

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, West Building, Room W45-207
Washington, DC 20590

The purpose of this letter is to advise NHTSA that the company listed below will begin final stage manufacturing on
August 15, 2016 under the name and address shown below:

Knapheide Truck Equipment Co.
101 Logistics Center Drive
Wentzville, MO 63385

Company will complete trucks in the final and altered stage by installing bodies and related equipment on incomplete
or complete vehicles. Vehicles range from 4,000 Ibs. GYWR up to and including 33,000 Ibs. GVWR.

This letter also requests written confirmation from NHTSA that the above company has submitted the information required
by 49 CFR Part 566 and is registered as a final and altered stage vehicle manufacturer.

Sincerely,

T S —

Eric James

Vice President - Knapheide Installation Centers
217-592-5353

ejames@knapheide.com
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